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Thanks to those who’ve donated to help defray
the costs of trial transcripts. Your generosity
has funded the expected costs. If you appreciate
the kind of coverage no one else is offering,
we’re still happy to accept donations for this
coverage — which reflects the culmination of
eight months work. 

Longtime readers of emptywheel are no doubt
familiar with my obsession with the weird
prevalence of sticky notes that appear on
exhibits used by prosecutors Bill Barr appointed
to launch politicized witch hunts. These posts
provide a background, but the tl;dr is that I
caught the Jeffrey Jensen crew adding dates on
sticky notes, some inaccurate, to FBI notes as
part of the effort to kill the Mike Flynn
prosecution.

The Jeffrey Jensen “Investigation:” Post-It
Notes and Other Irregularities (September 26,
2020)

Shorter DOJ: We Made Shit Up … Please Free Mike
Flynn (October 27, 2020)

John Durham Has Unaltered Copies of the
Documents that Got Altered in the Flynn
Docket (December 3, 2020)

John Durham Is Hiding Evidence of Altered Notes
(April 5, 2022)

As I noted here, there some reason to believe
Durham’s evidence comes from the same collection
of documents as Jeffrey Jensen’s.

Durham released the trial versions of Bill
Priestap and Trisha Anderson’s notes yesterday.
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So without further commentary (for now), I’d
like to post how these notes appeared in the
filing he used to get the notes admitted in the
first place with what the jury will see.

Priestap notes motion version

Priestap notes trial exhibit version

Anderson notes motion version

Anderson notes trial exhibit version
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